SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION
No. 2

For Planning Commission Agenda of:
February 2, 2017

Re: Applicant: HMCP Humboldt, LLC
Case Number: SP-16-011
APN Number:; 511-131-016-000

Attached is an email received from the Division of Environmental Health regarding
processing waste from water extraction. Based on these comments, the following condition
of approval will be added to the project:

Process waste from water extraction, as proposed under section 13a. of the Operations
Manual, is under the jurisdiction of the Regional Water Quality Control Board and must
not be routed to the onsite septic without their approval.



Estlow, Trevor

e _————
From: Kalson, Mario

Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 1:43 PM

To: Estlow, Trevor

Cc: Hawkins, Carolyn

Subject: HMCP, LLC APPS# 10240 for APN:511-131-016

The proposal includes 1-3 FTE on page 1 of HMCP, LLC Operations Manual. Ok for approval, however, process waste from water
extraction, as proposed under section 13a. of the Operations Manual, is under the jurisdiction of the Regional Board and must not be
routed to the onsite septic without their approval.

Mario Kalson, REHS

Senior Environmental Health Specialist

DHHS Public Health, Division of Environmental Health
100 H St., Ste 100

Eureka CA 95501

707-268-2209 phone

707-441-5699 fax
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